
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY - MAY 27, 2018  

 

MONDAY, May 28 

No Mass   

TUESDAY,  May 29 

8:00 am ~ Jim Wetzeler ┼  

8:30 am ~ Mass at St Malachy’s  

WEDNESDAY, May 30 

8:00 am  - William Goodwin + 

THURSDAY, May 31 

8:00 am ~ Jeanette Dotzler ┼  

8:30 am ~ Mass at St Malachy’s  

FRIDAY, June 1    

8:30 am ~ Mass at St John’s  

SATURDAY, June 2 

4:00 pm  ~ Mass at St Malachy’s  

5:30 pm  ~  John Judge ┼  

SUNDAY,  June 3 

8:00 am  ~ Glen & Lois Boyd ┼    

9:00 am  ~ Mass at St Malachy’s 
10:00 am ~  For the People 

11:00 am ~ Mass at St John’s                             ┼ Indicates Deceased      

           MASS SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 

Sharing God’s Gifts 

June 3  ~ Donuts & Coffee -Mike & Diane Dotzler  

Liturgical Minister Schedule  
If you cannot serve as assigned, please arrange your own substitute. 

EVENTS OF THE WEEK 

Please check out our 
website @ www.sacredhrt.org for  

news & events, 
weekly bulletins, Mass schedules, 
calendars, and ministry schedules. 

Sunday, May 27 

No Coffee and Donuts   

NO Scrip Sales   

Monday, May 28  

Memorial Day  

Parish Office closed  

Tuesday, May 29 

ABC sales drop off  

Wednesday, May 30 

ABC sale  

No Youth group  

Thursday, May 31 

ABC Sale  

 

Friday, June 1  

7:30am ~ Rosary for our Nation  

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

9:00am ~ Faith Sharing Group   

ABC sale  

Saturday, June 2 

Church Cleaning ~  Carole Dittmer   

4:30-5:00pm ~ Reconciliation 

Scrip Sales after Mass  

Last day for ABC sale   

Sunday, June 3 

Coffee & Donuts     

Scrip Sales after Masses  

Baptism after 10am Mass  

              

The Babbling Bruch  

Nicknames: Did you have one? Did you like it? Did it stick with 
you? Some nicknames are pretty obvious in their origins like 
“Shorty” or “Lefty” or “Irish.” Some clearly were terms of 
endearment given to a baby or a child that stuck like “Baby” or 
“Junior.” Some may be diminutives of longer names like “Little 
Joe” or “J Lo.” Some are nonsense syllables first spoken by a 
sibling many years ago like “Zu-Zu” or “Momo.”  After a while, 
some people seem to grow into their nicknames. They look or act 
like them. It becomes the only name by which they are known by 
many people. 

When we call God “Father” or “Son” or “Holy Spirit,” these aren’t 
three separate nicknames. The reality is that God just by being 
God is more than can possibly be held in one name. The most we 
can do is identify the reality of God in three separate and distinct 
persons. We experience God who created us and our world. We 
share in the God who lived among us and as one like us. And we 
hold in our hearts the presence of God who animates us with an 
inexplicable unconditional love. All of this is our God and more, 
that more being what we are unable to put into words but know 
and believe to be real. 

       Parish Office Hours  

Monday & Wednesday - 8 to 4  

Tuesday & Thursday - 8:00 to 12:00  

Friday - 8 to 12:30 

            Sacred Heart School Office Hours 

               Monday - Friday  7:45-3:45 pm  

       515-432-4124 or go to www.shboone.com 

Readings for the Week of May 27,  2018 
Mon, May 28:   1 Pt 1:3-9/ Mk 10:17-27 
Tues, May 29:  1 Pt 1:10-16/ Mk 10:28-31  
Wed, May 30:   1 Pt 1:18-25 / Mk 10:32-45 
Thurs, May31:  Zep 3:14-18a / Lk 1:39-56 
Fri, June 1:       1 Pt 4:7-13/ Mk 11:11-26  
Sat, June 2:      Jude 17:20b-25 / Mk 11:27-33 

Catholic Communications Campaign Collection ~  

is this Weekend 

Your support helps connect people to Christ, here and around the world. 

Half of the funds collected remain in our diocese to support local efforts 

to spread the gospel message through television, radio, internet, and print 

media. Please be generous. 

              Men's Bible Study Monday nights at 7 p.m.  

All men are welcome. For more information contact  

Dcn. Verne Burke at 515-230-9854 or vernob@outlook.com  

Save the date! 
Men’s CRHP Retreat 

August 4-5, 2018 at St. Malachy’s 

                       NEW FEAST DAY ANNOUNCED BY THE POPE 

Pope Francis has decreed that Latin-rite Catholics around the world 
will mark the feast of "The Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church" 
on the Monday after Pentecost each year.  

The Gospel reading for the feast, which technically is called a 
"memorial," is John 19:25-31, which recounts how from the cross 
Jesus entrusted Mary to His disciples as their mother and entrusted 
His disciples to Mary as her children.  

                                WALK FOR LIFE  
Informed Choices Clinics are life-minded, accredited clinics that 
provide medical care and the love of Jesus through services such 
as pregnancy testing, ultrasound, as well as STD testing and 
treatment. Their goal is to meet the real needs of men and 
women, especially those who feel that abortion is their only 
option, and helping them see that choosing life for their baby is 
a  real option. The Walk for Life is not a march, protest or athletic 
contest. It is simply an opportunity for those that affirm life to 
come together. Join us for the walk and pancake breakfast that 
will be held on Saturday, June 2 at Ada Hayden Park. See the 
bulletin insert for ways to donate if unable to walk. 

THANK YOU!!!             Campaign Update  

We just posted three new pledges!   Our Phase II Campaign pledges now total 

$1,100,566!!   It is never too late if you would like to make a gift or a pledge!  

We are nearing the middle of the 2nd year of a 3 year campaign. Pledge cards 

and payment envelopes are in the back of the church for your convenience.   

You will be receiving a campaign update in the mail soon.  If you have any 

questions concerning the campaign, please contact Betty Ann Schmitz, or 

anyone else on the Bldg/Renovation Committee:  Alan Beste, Randy Schmitz, 

Dean Stephens, Tom Venner, Kathy Becker, Pat Henkel, Monica Pearson, 

Charlie Kostelnick, and Fr. Jim Bruch.   

ABC Sale   

May 29th - June 2nd  

ABC Youth Fundraiser  ~   SH School gym.  

Donations accepted May 29-30 Please drop off your donations at 

the back gym door, contact Deacon Darwin at (230-3963)  or the 

parish office if you need them picked up.  We do not accept large 

kitchen appliances, microwaves, TV’s or computer monitors. WE 

NEED adults who can help with this great youth event. 

 

Sale!!!! 

Thursday, May 31st 5-7 p.m.    

Friday, June 1st 8 a.m.- 6 p.m. 

Saturday, June 2nd 8 a.m. - Noon 

Sacred Heart Altar Society     2018 - 2019 Dues 
$10.00 for Active     $20.00 for Inactive 

The Altar Society’s services to our parish family is to provide food 
and assistance for funeral dinners, the Annual Fall Bazaar in 
November and the Band Concert, Pie/Ice Cream Social to be held in 
the summer.  During the year, Chair ladies will contact you for 
assistance or donations of food.  The Chair Ladies’ commitment is 
important to our parish and we thank them for donating their time.  
Please assist them when they call you. 
The following are projects we help support:  Choir Music, 
Prayer Shawl Group Yarn, Vacuum cleaners maintenance, Sacred 
Heart Gala, Masses for deceased  members of the Altar Society, 
Knights of Columbus textbooks for Sacred Heart School, Knights of 
Columbus Roses for Life, Knights of Columbus Tootsie Roll Sales, 
Sacred Heart Carnival, Catholic School’s Week, Sacred Heart Youth 
Group Trip to Steubenville and Sacred Heart Church Stained Glass 
window.  You will find a pink “Altar Society Dues” envelope in 
your box of contribution envelopes.  Or you may use any 
envelope and mark it Altar Society Dues.  Please drop these 
envelopes in the collection basket.  THANK YOU for 
supporting the Altar Society. 

  Happy 67th Wedding Anniversary           

      George & Mary Maybee 

        On Saturday May 26th  

Monthly Rosary to be offered at Sacred Heart 

Starting on June 12th, Sacred Heart will begin participating in the 
Children’s Rosary. The Children’s Rosary is a national program 
aimed at encouraging families to pray together.  
The only requirement of the program is that the rosary be led by 
children, but may be attended by ANYONE interested in praying 
the rosary! The Children’s Rosary will be held year round on the  
second Tuesday of each month at 7 pm in the church.  If you 
have more questions about this great event, please contact Deb 
Franzenburg @ 432-1971 ext. 13. 

JUNE 2-3  5:30 PM 8:00 AM 10:00 AM 

Lector Karen Anderson  Jan Putnam  Mary Maybee 

Deacon No Deacon No Deacon No Deacon  

Extraordinary 

Ministers of 

Holy 

Communion 

Samanth 
Reinsch 
Wayne 
Lamoureux 
Donna Monson  
Murray Monson  

Julie Venner  
Tom Venner  
Tom 
Putnam  
Clare 
Kostelnick  

Brian Byriel  
Joel Mosier  
Kathy Mosier  
Maribeth 
Niday  

Altar Servers 

Blake Gradoville  

Tauri Patterson  

Kyan 
Lehman 
Clara 
Carpenter  

Emily Mosier  

Nicole Mosier  

Gift Bearers 
Wayne & Marty 
Lamoureux  

Keith & 
Stacy 
Lehman  

Mike & Kristin 
Chesnut  

Musicians Sue Monica Monica  

Weekly Budget 
Budget - $11,153.85 
Received - $6,661.00 

May 19 & 20 Weekend  
Adult Envelopes - $6,661.00 

Children - $67.75 
Loose - $344.00 

Total - $7,072.75 

mailto:vernob@outlook.com

